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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FINAL 2016 CATCH SHARING PLAN 

AND MANAGEMENT MEASURES AND PRELIMINARY SABLEFISH FISHERY 
INCIDENTAL LANDING REGULATIONS 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) met via webinar on November 4, 2015 and discussed the 
2016 Catch Sharing Plan (CSP) and Management Measures.  The SAS does not have comments 
or recommendations regarding plans for the 2016 CSP or regulations.  The SAS notes that the 
Council’s Year-at-a-Glance Summary (Agenda Item F.6, Attachment 1) includes the consideration 
of changes to Pacific halibut allocations beginning at the June 2016 Council meeting.  The SAS is 
very interested in this topic and would prefer to be in attendance at any Council meeting where 
allocation is discussed and would appreciate the inclusion of a salmon fishery representative to 
any Council advisory group that may be formed to address Pacific halibut allocation. 
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